
Reception 
Week Beginning: 04/05/2020

VE day – 8th May

Miss Greenslade has very kindly put 

together a lovely set of activities for this 

very special 75th anniversary so please 

have a look, have a go and enjoy.

Staying well and safe 

We really hope you are all well and making the 

most of your time at home 

It has been lovely to see so many of your pictures 

on Twitter/Facebook. 

Well done everyone, keep up the great work.

Literacy

Please remember these are very strange times and 
so all of the things on peek of the week are 

suggestions and ideas. 
If you feel your child is not ready to write things 

down for themselves then please feel free to 
scribe/ draw or even simply allow them to just do 

initial sounds. 
We would do exactly the same in school and its 

always best to be led by how your child feels able. 


